The Eastern Victoria Geoscience Initiative Survey is progressing well having covered over 420km.

Line 1, North East Victoria, was completed over the Easter weekend and the survey team are now
working on Line 2.

Line 2 commenced just north of Benambra on the Beloka Rd and is now on the eastern side of
McKillops Bridge and the Victoria part of the survey is expected to be completed by the end of next
week.

Over the next 7 days the survey will continue along McKillops Rd(Bonang), McKillops Rd (Tubbut),
Bonang Rd (Bonang), Yalmy Rd (Bonang), Monkey Top Track (Bonang), Old Bendoc-Bonang Rd
(Delegate River), Old Bendoc-Bonang Rd

(Bendoc) and Lower Bendoc Rd (Bendoc) before heading across into New South Wales where
Geological Survey of New South Wales continue with the survey.

The EVGI web page has been updated. Please feel free to link the page on your own web and social
network pages.

http://earthresources.vic.gov.au/evgi

Advertisements have been placed in next weeks Bairnsdale Advertiser and Orbost Snowy River Mail.
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